
Autumn 2 – YEAR 3-4  

 Week 3– Homework                                 Thursday 19th November 2020 

Salam, hope everyone is well. For our Maths homework this week, I would like the Year 3 

children to subtract 2-digit from 3-digit and Year 4 children to subtract 4- digit from 4-digit  

Year 3 

 

Subtract 2-digits from 3-digits – one exchange  

 

 

 

Find the Year 4 homework below 



 

 Year 4  

 

Subtract 4-digits from 4-digits – one exchange  

 


